
January 7, 2022  

Dear Residents, Families and Friends,  

I am writing to let you know that one of our staff members tested positive for Covid-19. This staff person 
did not work directly with the Residents, but out of an abundance of caution, we will be testing all staff 
members and Residents today and tomorrow.  We are still waiting for direction from the Department of 
Public Health as to any additional next steps if needed.    

As always, we will let you know if there is any new information or guidelines. Please know that we 
continue to do everything in our power to keep your loved ones safe.   

Please keep us in your prayers as we navigate this unpredictable time, and know that the Sisters and I 
are also praying for you all.   

God Bless,  

Mother Marguerite 


